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I-135 Rest Area will Close for Repairs 
 

Starting on Monday, August 10, the Kansas Department of Transportation 

(KDOT) will close the rest areas on northbound I-135 (east side of I-135) and 

southbound I-135 (west side of I-135), located approximately 1.5 miles north of the 

Harvey/Sedgwick County line, to renovate these two facilities.  All rest area facilities will 

be closed, including the restrooms, picnic area, parking area, and the RV clean out. The 

renovation work is scheduled to be completed by the end of the year and the rest areas 

will reopen at that time.  

Persons with questions about this road work or other KDOT projects can call 

South Central Kansas Public Affairs Manager, Martin Miller, at 620-663-3361 or 1-877-

550-5368 (Toll free). 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711 
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